
                          

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

September 10, 2024 

 

President Charles Kujawski called the September 10, 2024, regular Board Meeting to 

order.  After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call: 

Charles Kujawski, Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Aaron Eckart, Arnold Eckart, Gary 

Wittenauer Lori Amann and Annette Schreder.  Douglas Van Buren was absent. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Aaron Eckart to approve the August 13, 2024 

Board Minutes:  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the treasurer’s report 

and pay all bills for the month of September.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Clerk’s Report:  Election packets were picked up from the County Clerk’s Office.  

Petitions can now be signed.  Dates to turn in the packets to the Village Clerk are 

November 12 thru November 18.   

Also, a message was left at the Village Hall about wasps that were by the fire engine on 

the playground and stung a young girl. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Police/EMA:  Rich Happel reported that he encountered several individuals who were 

soliciting in the Village without the proper permits. When questioning the individuals and 

stating that he would call the sheriff’s department, the individuals left. 

Rich also reported that some damage had been done at the park and a police report was 

made.   

Water:  Huebner Construction has completed the improvements on the North Main 

Project.  The sidewalk has been poured and rock put down.    

The concrete pad for the drive-thru mailbox has also been completed. 

Streets:  Street sweeping will be done on September 30 and Oil and chipping date is set 

for October 1. 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve Ordinance 24-06  

Amending the Village Code Regarding Burning of Landscape Waste. 

A roll call vote was taken: 

Rich Happel—yes   Arnold Eckart—yes 

James Mueth—yes   Douglas Van Buren—absent 

Aaron Eckart—yes   Gary Wittenauer—yes 

Voting 5 yes and 1 absent, motion carried. 

 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by Aaron Eckart to adjourn the meeting.  

Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Next regular Board Meeting will be on October 8, 2024. 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 


